
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you for giving the gift of a goat 
 

In Kenya, some farmers have struggled to keep their cows alive as grazing land becomes less 

available and recurring droughts make the amount of water cows need impossible to find. Mrs. 

Wangui Kinna was one of those farmers and, when her cow died, she was very worried. 

 

Mrs. Kinna’s family relied on their cow for milk to drink and the added income they made 

from selling milk. For a family that would otherwise subsist only on crops they could grow, the 

loss of their cow was a devastation, and Mrs. Kinna didn’t know how she was going to afford 

medicine or school fees.  

 

World Renew wants God’s people to have abundant life, one that includes the wellness and 

resilience that comes from having enough to eat and income security. 

In Kenya, a goat can be a step toward a more abundant life: a goat provides a quart of nutritious 

milk a day, improving health and providing energy for work. Families can sell extra milk or goats 

(a goat kids twice a year), creating a more consistent income. Since a goat doesn’t need as much 

water or food as a cow and can live on sparse and low-quality vegetation, it’s also a less labor-

intensive and more viable option for Mrs. Kinna and others who are finding it challenging to access 

enough grazing land and water for livestock. 

 

So when World Renew offered Mrs. Kinna a goat along with training in how to care for it, she 

accepted readily, happily promising the first kid to one of her neighbors. With your gift of a goat 

and support for its owner, you are offering a brother or sister in Christ the opportunity for 

a more abundant life. 

 
 


